
The Parish Post 
The latest news of  Skipton Parish Church Primary School 

Friday 8th March 2024 

Dates for your Diary 

Friday 15th March    Red Nose Day—non-uniform, wear Red 

Friday 15th March    Cheviot / Herdwick—sports @ Sandylands 

Tuesday 19th March   Year 6 Crucial Crew visit  

Friday 22nd March   10 am, Easter service at church—all welcome 

25th March—5th April   School closed for Easter Break 

Monday 8th April    School closed - staff training day 

Tuesday 9th April    School re-opens for summer term 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:  Harper & Tilly 

Swaledale:  Gabriella & Pheobe 

Teeswater:  Lily & Piper 

Dalesbred:  Alfred & Mia 

 

Oxford: Kaitlin & James 

Cheviot: Georgina & Bridget 

Herdwick: Lucas, Abdur-Rehmaan, Freddie 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 



 

Red Nose Day—Comic Relief 
Friday 15th March 

Wear red / non-uniform day 
Wear red for 
Comic Relief. 
Visit the website 

www.justgiving.com/page/skipton-parish-
comicrelief2024  or scan the QR code to donate. 

 
You may not be aware, but 
SELFA is supported by money raised through Comic 
Relief.   
 



Around Parish this week 

Thank you to every-

one who dressed up 

or joined us for our 

book swap for World 

Book Day. It was a 

great success with 

A World Book Day Fact File researched and written by  J-T (Year 4) 

World Book Day changes lives through a love of books and shared reading and 

was originally started in April 1985 as a way to help children fall in love with books 

and reading. Charities are donated as a way to also help children and families 

who wouldn’t normally be able to buy these books. 

In 1995, UNESCO decided that The World Book and Copyright Day would be 

celebrated on the 23rd of April, as the date is the anniversary of the death of 

William Shakespeare and Garcilaso de la Vega and the birth and death of 

several other writers. 

Originally, Vicente Clavel Andrés, a Valencian book writer, suggested that the 

day should be on a day that honoured the author Miguel de Cervantes. This 

would be either his birthday, October 7th, or his death date, April 23rd. 



Cheviot and Herdwick were visited by Mrs 

Warden last week, who gave them a really 

interesting guide to careers in catering and 

talked about the jobs she has had as a chef.  

They enjoyed a session baking and icing 

biscuits.  

Years 5 and 6 enjoyed  a 

Tag Rugby session today 

with a coach from Skipton 

Rugby Club 

They have also had a 

visit from NSPCC  to 

discuss how they can 

keep safe and happy. 

  


